
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The end of term has finally arrived. It’s a shame that it has ended without everyone here to enjoy the 

last day. I would just like to say again how grateful we are for all the support from families over this 

year with all the changes we have had to make. Your patience and understanding has made the year so 

much easier for us all.  The children have been superstars  this year and we wish you all an amazing 

summer holiday with the minimum of disruption. We look forward to seeing you for the start of term 

on Monday 6th September. We also wish good luck at Secondary School to our wonderful Year 6!  

We are planning our first event on school grounds that we would like to welcome parents, carers, 

friends and relatives to. 

Our Welcome Back Fair will take place on Friday 10th September at the end of the school day. There 

will be a small number of stalls including tea, cake and a raffle.  

There will be an entrance fee of £1 which will include your first drink and first raffle ticket. The new 

lead of our PTFA Georgie Newman, would love to hear from you if you are able to offer any help. She 

will be looking for support to make cakes and set up a stall or donate items. More details to follow. 

Today also marks the end of Mrs Halfacree’s time at Boxgrove. We wish her well in her new  job and 

thank her for all her hard work in her time at Boxgrove.  

The Blue Letter: 23rd July 2021 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Oakley  

Oakley has had a very hot and busy last week of term. He 

has learnt what musical instruments are and what noise 

they make! He also visited Squirrel Class for a few cuddles.  

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Goodbye Mrs Halfacree 

Squirrel Class started the day with a Mickey and Minnie surprise for Mrs Halfacree. They then enjoyed some ex-

tra breakfast together. Owl and Squirrel Class sat outside in the shade to say goodbye to and to watch her open 

her gifts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’ve had the most amazing day, thank you!! - Mrs Halfacree 

Owl Class Walk  

Owl Class, Mrs Martin and Mrs Dommett had a lovely walk to Halnaker Windmill and back. The breeze 

at the top while they ate their picnic was very welcome, less so the warmth of the sun on the way back 

down!  
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